
Date: Wednesday, August 12th

Time: 7:00 pm

Attendees:

Absent:

•

1.
•
•

1.

1.
•

•
•

Chief Logan advised the committee that he and Matt Johnston have been communicating 
and that they intend to make a Traffic Calming presentation to the BofS. The presentation 
will take place at the Aug 18th BofS meeting. The purpose of the presentation is to 
educate the current board about the Traffic Calming issues in the township and to 
confirm that the current BofS is still in favor of the process. If the BofS wishes to continue 
with the process then TAC can move forward with community questionaires. 

New Business:

Old Business:

Chief LoganReview of last month's speed stats - determine if additional steps are warranted, note 
highlighting of those that exceed 20%:

Chief LoganTraffic Calming (General)

Doylestown Township 
Traffic Advisory Committee 

Minutes - DRAFT

Mark Shiner, Doug Rowe, Matt Johnston, Chief Logan, Carol Shugars, Stephanie Mason

Ryan Manion, Dave Tomko

Discussion 
Leader

Topic

MarkMeeting was called to order at: 19:02
Mark

Approval of Minutes from Februrary 12, 2020 meeting:

2nd by: Shiner

Minutes Approval

Motion to approve: Shugars

Close:
Motion to adjourn at:    19:17  by: Shugars
2nd by: Rowe

All

Next Meeting: October 14, 2020

1 of 1 Traffic Advisory Minutes 2020-08-12 (Draft).xlsx


